Honorable Judge Joe Lopez

49th Judicial District

Honorable Judge Beckie Palomo
341st Judicial District

Honorable Judge Oscar J. Hale Jr.

406th Judicial District
Honorable Jesse Gonzalez
Commissioner Pct. 1
Honorable John Galo
Commissioner Pct. 3

Mr. Nelso Molina
Romo Contractors, LLC
2710 Zacatecas St.
Laredo, TX 78041

Dear Mr. Molina:

WEBB COUNTY
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
1110 Washington, Suite 101
Laredo, Texas 78040
(956) 523-4125
(956) 523-5010

NOTICE OF AWARD

Jose A. Lopez III,CTPM
Purchasing Agent

December 16, 2019

This is to notify you that on November 25, 2019, Webb County Commissioners' Court voted to award Romo
Contractors LLC RFP 2020-001 “Los Botines Fire Station Fence Project” for the purchase and installation of 1,740
linear feet of decorative metal fencing at Los Botines Fire Station located at San Juan Road and US Highway 83.

Our Civil/Legal Department will contact you in an effort to start the process of drafting a contract agreement for final
review by both Webb County and Romo Contractors, LLC. Civil/Legal’s direct number is (956) 523-4615.

Thank you for your interest in this public solicitation, we look forward to the successful completion of this project.

Sincerely,

Jose A. Lopez III, CTPM

Cc: Nathan Bratton, Civil Legal Director

Ricardo Rangel, Fire Department Chief



